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Dear Bishop David,

Grace and peace be with you.

I write to you with immense gratitude and a heart full of appreciation for the exceptional
hospitality and warmth that you and the entire diocese of Manchester extended to me and my
delegation during our recent visit to the United Kingdom. Your generosity and kindness have left an

indelible mark on our hearts, and we are deeply grateful for the warm reception we received throughout
our stay in Manchester.

The guided tours of your historical Cathedrals and significant places of worship were enlightening and
provided us with a deeper understanding of the rich religious and cultural heritage of Manchester. Your
insightful commentary and passion for your city's history made the experience truly memorable.

While we visited the clergy and educational institutions we evident the true spirit of service and
professionalism fostering education among the community with deliberate commitment. I am sure that
this collaboration will continue to benefit both of the dioceses.

Please convey my heartfelt appreciation to your clergy and education department for their warm
welcome and for their genuine commitment to fostering unity and love among the Christian
community. I pray that God's abundant blessings continue to guide you in your ministry and strengthen
the bonds of faith and fellowship within the diocese of Manchester and with Lahore Diocese.

With warmest regards and blessings,
+Nadeim O@L‘m

The Rt. Rev. Nadeem Kamran
Bishop of Lahore



